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DR. 5 OOD CLARKE
25 P ER sTREET

uTtica, N Y.

Hotet de Castiglione - :E;“‘” |
Paris 26th ( Probebly #59 1963)

Dear Clarke:-

I have written at omte to Dr. Edward Cushing and {
I do hope you may get the place. The service is A.l. and
the prospect of gefting in ofork in Clevelard after severel years
of service would be most gatisfactory.

/

I hope you 40 not miss your verm.
Yours sincerely

= W. Osler
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